

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 Denver, CO 80203

November 12, 2015

Mr. Dale Kortz Forest Lakes Metro District P.O. Box 440 Bayfield, CO 8122-0440

Re: Forest Lakes Pit #1, Permit No. M-1981-158, Extension Request Approval, Revision No. SI-02

Dear Mr. Kortz,

On November 11, 2015 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received a request for the extension of the compliance date for the Financial Warranty increase, SL-02. The request was filed due to complications with paperwork review and submission by the Financial Institution. The request was for an extension of thirty (30) days, effectively changing the compliance date from November 16, 2015 to the new date of December 16, 2015.

The Division is approving your extension request for an additional thirty days for the Financial Warranty increase, SL-02. The new compliance date will be December 16, 2015.

Please make arrangements with Barbara Coria at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety Denver Office, phone no. 303.866.3567, ext. 8148 for submittal of the financial warranty. Any questions regarding completion, execution and/or submittal of financial warranty forms should also be directed to Barbara Coria.

Sincerely,

Lucas West

Environmental Protection Specialist Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203 (970)-2432-6368

